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David Chanski

From: Breezy Point MN <noreply@civicplus.com>
Sent: Monday, March 4, 2024 12:19 PM
To: cityadmin
Subject: Resignation

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. 

Name: Sandra Logelin 
Email: SLLogelin@gmail.com 
 
Message: Dear Administrator Chanski, Mayor Zierden, City Council Members, and Park and Recreation Committee 
Members, I would like to officially submit my resignation from the Parks and Recreation Committee. I feel at the present 
time, any efforts I have for this community will be better served if I proceed in a direction outside of local government. I 
truly appreciate the opportunity to have worked along with the members of the Park and Rec, the Council, and the 
wonderful administration staff. I look forward to continuing involvement in our community and the City of Breezy Point, 
as a resident. I am open to continuing in my position on Parks and Rec until a suitable replacement can be found. I 
appreciate your understanding. I wish the very best to all of you, and our community. Thank you. Regards, Sandra 

Logelin 
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